
 Livonia Public Schools 
 Academic Services 
 
 
Date: February 4, 2020 

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent  

From: Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer 

Subject: Mid-Year Benchmark Results 
 

I am requesting that our Mid-Year Benchmark Results be placed on the Curriculum Committee 
agenda for the February 8, 2021 Board of Education Committee of the Whole meeting. This 
will be a part of our required State of Michigan Benchmark data collection and reporting. This 
is a part of our Continuity of Learning Plan 
 
Mid-year benchmark results will not be available until after the end of business today; 
therefore, we will upload the testing data to BoardBook on Monday, prior to the meeting.   


